
Accounts comparison

What are the differences between our platforms?

*Subject to the Order Execution Policy



Note: Average spreads for each instrument can be found in the specifications


FxPro MT4 Instant

Trading Costs



All instruments: Spread only (0 
commission)



'MT4 fixed spreads' applies to 7 
major pairs



Swaps/rollovers are applied when a 
trade is kept open overnight, for 
further details please click here

Min Stop Levels



1 pip minimum from current/entry 
price for most majors

check specifications

Execution Type



Instant Execution: receive the price 
you see on screen or receive a 
requote 
https://www.fxpro.com/mt4-order-e
xecution

Netting / Hedging by Default



Hedging

Trading Times



24/5 FX trading 

(halted between 10:00PM - 10:01PM 
UK time) Check specs for other 
assets


Execution Model



No Dealing Desk Intervention*

Stop Out



50% (all entities)

CFD Instruments 




Forex, Metals, Indices, Energies, 
Futures, Shares


Platforms Available



Metatrader 4 desktop

MT4 Webtrader

MT4 mobile app for iOS/Android

Trade Sizes



FX, Metals, Energies, Indices & 
Futures: 0.01(micro lots) and 
upwards

Shares: 1 and upwards

FxPro MT4

Trading Costs



All instruments: Spread only (0 
commission)



Swaps/rollovers are applied when a 
trade is kept open overnight, for 
further details please click here 



Min Stop Levels



1 pip minimum from current/entry 
price for most majors

check specifications

Execution Type



Market Execution: tiered liquidity, 
orders are executed at the 
volume-weighted average price 
(VWAP)

https://www.fxpro.com/mt4-order-e
xecution

Netting / Hedging by Default



Hedging

Trading Times



24/5 FX trading 

(halted between 10:00PM - 10:01PM 
UK time) Check specs for other 
assets


Execution Model



No Dealing Desk Intervention*

Stop Out



50% (all entities)

CFD Instruments 




Forex, Metals, Indices, Energies, 
Futures, Shares


Platforms Available



Metatrader 4 desktop

MT4 Webtrader

MT4 mobile app for iOS/Android

Trade Sizes



FX, Metals, Energies, Indices & 
Futures: 0.01(micro lots) and 
upwards

Shares: 1 and upwards

cTrader

Trading Costs



FX & Metals: Reduced Spread plus 
$45 per $1 million traded (upon 
opening and closing a position).



Indices & Energies: Spread only (0 
commission)



Swaps/rollovers are applied when a 
trade is kept open overnight, for 
further details please click here 


Min Stop Levels



No minimum

Execution Type



Market Execution: tiered liquidity, 
orders are executed at the 
volume-weighted average price 
(VWAP) 
https://www.fxpro.com/ctrader-orde
r-execution

Netting / Hedging by Default



Hedging

Trading Times



24/5 FX trading 

(halted between 10:00PM - 10:05PM 
UK time) Check specs for other 
assets


Execution Model



No Dealing Desk Intervention*

Stop Out



50% (all entities)

CFD Instruments 




Forex, Metals, Indices, Energies


Platforms Available



cTrader Desktop


cTrader Webtrader


cTrader mobile app for iOS/Android

Trade Sizes



FX, Metals, Energies, Indices & 
Futures: 0.01 (micro lots) and 
upwards

FxPro MT5

Trading Costs



All instruments: Spread only (0 
commission)



Swaps/rollovers are applied when a 
trade is kept open overnight, for 
further details please click here 



Min Stop Levels



1 pip minimum from current/entry 
price for most majors

check specifications

Execution Type



Market Execution: tiered liquidity, 
orders are executed at the 
volume-weighted average price 
(VWAP)

https://www.fxpro.com/mt5-order-e
xecution

Netting / Hedging by Default



Netting (hedging available on 
request)

Trading Times



24/5 FX trading 

(halted between 10:00PM - 10:01PM 
UK time) Check specs for other 
assets


Execution Model



No Dealing Desk Intervention*

Stop Out



50% (all entities)

CFD Instruments 




Forex, Metals, Indices, Energies, 
Futures


Platforms Available



Metatrader 5 desktop

MT5 Webtrader

MT5 mobile app for iOS/Android

Trade Sizes



FX, Metals, Energies, Indices & 
Futures: 0.01 (micro lots) and 
upwards

FxPro (EDGE)

Trading Costs



All instruments: Spread only (0 
commission)



Swaps/rollovers are applied when a 
trade is kept open overnight, for 
further details please click here


Min Stop Levels



1 pip minimum from current/entry 
price for most majors


check specifications

Execution Type



Market Execution: tiered liquidity, 
orders are executed at the 
volume-weighted average price 
(VWAP) 
https://www.fxpro.com/fxpro-platfor
m-order-execution

Netting / Hedging by Default



Hedging



Trading Times



24/5 FX trading 

(halted between 10:00PM - 10:01PM 
UK time) Check specs for other 
assets



Execution Model



No Dealing Desk Intervention*

Stop Out



50% (all entities)

CFD Instruments 




Forex, Metals, Indices, Energies, 
Futures, Shares


Platforms Available



FxPro mobile app for iOS/Android


FxPro EDGE web


MT4 platform ranges

Trade Sizes



FX, Metals, Energies, Indices & 
Futures: 0.01(micro lots) and 
upwards

Shares: 1 and upwards
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